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Subject: PSPC Lines - Mar 31 - QC PPE Procurement

Good morning,

Here are our lines on this story (https://www.lapresse.ca/covid-19/202003/31/01-5267215-1les-commandes-de-
masques-arriveront-elles-a-temps.php)

The whole-of-government is focused on responding to the COVID-19 outbreak, and working with partners at
all levels of government, and with industry, to ensure Canadians and their families are safe.

Our government is working closely with federal partners, provinces and territories to assess needs, and identify
priority items, in order to guide our consolidated federal purchase of required emergency supplies and services.
We are working directly with suppliers across the country, and internationally, to source personal protective
equipment (PPE) and other products.

We have already made a bulk order of personal protective equipment and medical supplies for several
jurisdictions, and we are securing additional supplies for the federal Stockpile. Deliveries are underway.

If-pressed:

We are deepening the use of existing supply arrangements and innovative, flexible procurement approaches to
accelerate Canada's response to the pandemic.

We stand ready to take further action to support the provinces and territories, our frontline health workers, and
Canadians.

(REQUEST FOR INFO):

We recognize that some of these goods are in high demand around the world, and we are leveraging existing
sources of supply while also proactively engaging industry to help meet Canada's needs.

We have issued a call to suppliers who may be able to provide products and services to meet current and future
needs to ensure that we are effectively identifying additional avenues for purchasing, and we are receiving a
strong response from industry.

We are ensuring that providers have a clear pathway to supply goods and services that may be of use, as well as
establishing a database of additional suppliers that may be used to meet future increased demand.

(CAPACITY BUILDING)

We are building Canadian industrial capacity to serve our needs for the short and long terms. These efforts will
help keep Canadians safe and healthy, while also ensuring a reliable domestic supply.
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e The measure we’re taking to support the ramping up and building of domestic capacity will also protect jobs
and secure long-term investment in Canada.

Sent from my iPhone
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